Cathy Collins, LBCA Treasurer, and
Georgia Riedel have volunteered
many hours to get the 2023 Annual
Road Fee invoices out to the
community. The documents
(including an option for LBCA
Membership) are at the USPS with
delivery scheduled for some time this
next week.

Note: Use a black gel ink pen when writing your
check to avoid the risk of fraud from postal theft.
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